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VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL DELIVERY AND  
ELECTRONIC MAIL – CITYCLERK@SPRINGSGOV.COM 

CSCHUELER@SPRINGSGOV.COM 
 
 

City Clerk’s Office 
City of Colorado Springs 
P.O. Box 1575 
30 S. Nevada Avenue, Suite 101 
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80901 
 

Re: Proposed SW Downtown Metropolitan District Nos. 1-2 (Revised) 
 
Dear Clerk: 
 
 Enclosed is the revised combined Service Plan for the creation of the SW Downtown Metropolitan 
District Nos. 1-2 (“Districts”). Please replace the documents sent to your office on July 18, 2017, with the 
enclosed fifteen (15) copies each of the Service Plan (clean and redline) for the proposed Districts.   
 

Please contact our office if you have any questions or comments.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
 
Leslie H. Larsen 
 
Leslie H. Larsen, Paralegal 

 
Enclosures 
cc:  Carl Schueler 
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